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Ban scrubbers is only a first small step in the right direction. However it is not enough. Not only
cruise ships pollute but also cargo ships. The biggest 20 cargo ships pollute more than 50 million
cars. The same applies to cruise ships and they pollute even when they don't cruise sitting idle at
quay.

The action should be to transform these polluters and run on hydrogen. That would be a great step to
curb pollution and reduce carbon dioxide emissions



